
C 	
THE PERMANENT MISSION 

OF THE 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

TO THE 
UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS 

IN GENEVA 

October 19, 2016 

Mr. Karim Ghezraoui 
Office of the High Commissioner 
for Human Rights 
Special Procedures Branch 

Dear Mr. Ghezraoui, 

Thank you for your letter dated September 29, 2016, requesting "information 
concerning the role of the Financial. Oversight and Management Board established 
by the Puerto Rico Oversight, Management, and Economic Stability Act 
PRO.M.ESA) in addressing the ongoing Puerto Rican debt crisis." Attached please 

find the response from the Government of the United States. 

Sincerely, 

4 
Keith Mlarper 
Ambassador 
U.S. Representative to the UN 
Human Rights Council 
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